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Tuesday 8 November

School Photographs

Wednesday 9 November

Winter Shopping Evening 

6pm - 9pm, school hall

Wednesday 16 November

Parents’ Evening Sessions

Thursday 17 November

Parents’ Evening Sessions

Friday 25 November

Wear own footwear in return for a 

bottle/gift for the tombola at the 

Christmas Fair

Friday 16 December

Last day Autumn Term 2

Spring Term 1

Wednesday 4 January 2023 –

Friday 10 February 2023

Spring Term 2

Monday 20 February 2023 –

Friday 31 March 2023

Bank Holiday 

Monday 1 May 2023 – all schools

Polling Day Closure

Thursday 4 May 2023

4th November 2022

A note from the Headteacher
We have arranged Parents’ Evening sessions the week after next to give you an 
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher to discuss your child’s progress so far 
this year. The appointment slots are five minutes long, but there will be time 
available before or after the appointment to look at your child’s books. If you feel 
that there are issues that necessitate a longer meeting time, contact your child’s 
teacher to arrange this.
We do not provide child care for these sessions and request that, wherever possible, 
your child does not attend the appointment. If you are unable to arrange suitable 
care for your child, please indicate this on the return slip of the letter sent home this 
week.
The sessions will take place on Wednesday 16 November and Thursday 17 
November.  Select your preferred half-hour time slot on your letter and return it via 
your child’s class teacher.
Lara Beaumont, Headteacher

On our Eco Council agenda next week is 
The Big Battery Hunt.  Look out for your 
loan box (right) to collect batteries and 
return to school for recycling.

REMEMBRANCE DAY
With Remembrance Day falling next 
Friday we will be holding an assembly 
and two minutes silence at 11am on 
that day.  We have a variety of poppy 
items available to purchase at the office 
to support The Royal British Legion 
Poppy Appeal, as follows:
• Paper Poppy – minimum donation 

20p
• Zip Pull - suggested donation 50p
• Reflector – £1.00
• Silicon Wristband - suggested 

donation £1.00
• Snap Band - £1.50
Please send in your donation and which 
item you request in a clearly labelled 
envelope.  Thank you for your 
continued support.

Nursery places offer
We have places available for our 
Nursery Class to start in either January 
2023 or September 2023.  Both part-
time and full-time places are available.
If you are interested in registering your 
child for a place, or you know someone 
who requires a place, please get in 
touch with the school office for more 
information.

BIG BATTERY HUNT

http://www.crompton.oldham.sch.uk/

